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ATTENDANCE  This Week CONGRATULATIONS to……..
Carr-Knudson - 5/4, 5/5

Christensen - 5/3, 5/4, 5/6, 5/7 (So close!)

Crawford - 5/3, 5/5

Hambro - 5/3, 5/4

Lafayette - 5/5, 5/6

Lewis - 5/3, 5/4, 5/5, 5/6, 5/7 YAHOO!  PERFECT

ATTENDANCE!!

O'Hara - 5/4, 5/5, 5/6, 5/7 (Nearly had it!)

School Start Dates 2021-2022, 2022-2023
August 23, 2021 and August 15, 2022. Those are the projected start dates for HELUS for the next two years. As
far as what school will look like, that is a work in progress. Your input is needed through the survey link below.

https://forms.gle/dLst3FumzJt9xHEh7 HELUS Intent to Return and Model of Instruction 2021-2022 . This
survey for the upcoming school year enrollment, intent to stay at HELUS or move to another school as well as
what type of learning model you would like to see at HELUS next school year. Survey deadline Monday, May
10, 2021. This is the same survey that was in last weeks Lions e-Roar.

8th Grade Enrollment at Quartz Hill High School
Quartz Hill High School is now able to process incoming 8th grade enrollment online. Here is the link to access the
enrollment information. https://www.smore.com/k7r4t

Student SSID#, State Testing 3rd Grade - 8th Grade
Student’s SSID (State Student Identifier)  numbers have been distributed.  If you did not pick up the envelope
at HELUS, they were mailed so check your mailbox. If you don’t receive the envelope in the mail by Tuesday,
please come by the school for your child’s number. Your child’s teacher will share his/her testing schedule.
Grades 5th & 8th take the California Science Test (CAST). Grades 3rd - 8th take the California Assessment of
Student Performance and Progress (CAASPP) in English Language Arts (ELA) and Mathematics. These tests are
very important for your child academically. Please be sure your child is well rested and eats a good breakfast to
support doing his/her best on the test.

YEAR BOOK PreSale Closed
Yearbook pre sale orders have ended, but don't fear you can still get your copy.  The yearbooks will be available for
purchase again at the beginning of June.  When they arrive they will be sold in the school office on a first come first serve
basis.  You will be able to purchase your yearbook for $20 with cash or check.  Stay tuned to the Lion's Roar for updates.

IT Help
Need tech support? Email it@heluesd.org

Planning Ahead…
May 3- May 27 CAASPP State Testing
May 11 - School Board Meeting
May 17 - School Site Meeting
May 28 - No School in honor of Lincoln’s B-Day
May 31 - No School Memorial Day
June 11 - Minimum Day, Graduation
June 14 - Minimum Day, Last Day of School

https://forms.gle/dLst3FumzJt9xHEh7
https://www.smore.com/k7r4t



